NOTICE

THE CITY OF FLORENCE
TEXAS COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT PROGRAM

The City of Florence received a Community Development Block Grant in 2016 under the
Texas Community Development Block Grant Program from the Texas Department of
Agriculture for water system improvements.

A public hearing has been called for 5:05 p.m. on March 15, 2018 at Florence City Hall,
106 S. Patterson Ave., Florence, Texas to review the program performance of the
activities completed under this grant, which will include an explanation of the actual use
of the Texas Community Development Block Grant Program funds.

For further information or assistance, contact Amy Crane, City Secretary at (254) 793-

2490. Para mas informacién en espafiol, comuniquese con Martina Dones al (254)
793-2490.




